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Comments 1 write to object to this proposal for several reasons: 1) There is no evidence of the need for this type
of waste incinerator unit in the UK as we already have over-capacity. There is increasing evidence that
such units are not environmentally friendly, for they alter other more holistic approaches to recycling
and are harmful with regard to noise, air and light pollution. They are worse than fossil fuel burning for
the production of CO2. 2) The site proposed for this expansion is totally unsuitable as it is also planned
for over 1,500 houses in what will be effectively a new town including new primary schools. This region
is being deluged with houses and there are more houses under construction at nearby Yapton and
Climping. Law cases are becoming common across the country in areas where such units exist as
residents complain of ill health, mental and physical as a result of living in close proximity with such
units. 3) The road transport infrastructure in the area is not capable of coping with the extra demand
that this unit will create, for lorries in particular, especially when you consider the problems of the
region with new housing and roads planned for nearby Chichester, a new ring road, development of the
A27, and new towns in Tangmere, Oving and Barnham. 4) This is a coastal plain and the site will be
visible for miles around affecting the livelihoods of those living in the coastal resort of Littlehampton
and the Cathedral/Castle town of Arundel. It will cause planning blight in the area and affect the
revenue of local authorities.
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